
Addison Community Schools Board of Education is currently accepting application through July 

26, 2023 to fill an open seat.  The appointed person will fill the remaining term of the vacated 

seat.  This term will expire December 31, 2024. In order to be considered for this appointment, 

any interested party must submit a letter of intent. 

The letter can be emailed to paula.rodlund@addisonschools.us and 

daniel.patterson@addisonschools.us 

To be eligible, a person must be a qualified school elector. This means that the candidate must 

be a registered voter in the school district where they are a candidate. 

A candidate must be at least 18 years of age; a citizen of the United States; a resident of the 

state of Michigan for at least 30 days; and a resident of the school district on or before the 30th 

day prior to the date of the election. Property ownership is not a requirement for candidacy. 

Under the Michigan Constitution, a person is ineligible for election or appointment to any state 

or local elective office if the person was convicted of a felony involving dishonesty, deceit, fraud 

or a breach of the public trust within the preceding 20 years, and the conviction was related to 

the person’s official capacity while holding any elective office or position of employment in local, 

state or federal government. 
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